Working Together to Build Great Futures

Notice of Public Meeting #1
Woolwich & Wellesley Townships Elementary
Schools Pupil Accommodation Review
Tuesday October 18th, 2011, 7:30 – 9:00 P.M.
Elmira District Secondary School Gymnasium
4 University Ave., Elmira, ON



You are invited to the first public meeting of the Woolwich & Wellesley Townships Elementary Schools Pupil Accommodation Review being undertaken by the Waterloo Region District School Board.

The Woolwich & Wellesley Townships Elementary Schools
Accommodation Review involves Floradale, Linwood, St. Jacobs and
Three Bridges Public Schools.



An **Accommodation Review Committee** (ARC) with representatives from each school community, the municipalities, the Waterloo Region District School Board and the community at large will lead the review. The ARC will be responsible for developing accommodation options and providing recommendations to the Board of Trustees regarding the future of elementary student accommodation in the Townships of Woolwich and Wellesley.



It is important to note that the review may result in school consolidation, school closure, school construction, boundary changes and/or program changes.

This is the first of a minimum of four (4) public meetings that will take place throughout the review. Staff will make a brief presentation about the review process and schedule, followed by a question and answer period. No accommodation options will be presented at this time and no decisions have been made.

More information on the Accommodation Review, including agendas and minutes of the ARC can be obtained digitally by visiting **www.wrdsb.ca** and searching "Woolwich/Wellesley Review", in hard copy at each of the review area schools, or by contacting the Board's Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.

Learning • Caring • Connecting

Kathleen Woodcock
Chairperson of the Board

Linda FabiDirector of Education